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Mr Justin Harbord 17 AUG 2607

Secretary to the Electoral Distribution Commissionefs

Level 11, 111 Saint Georges Terrace
PERTH WA 6000

Dear Mr Huboard

2007 Electoral Distribution — Objection Phase

As discussed on the phone, my apologise for the delay in providing
additional information with regard to the community’s objection to the
proposed State Government boundary changes that affect the suburb of
Woodlands.

As explained on the phone and in my previous letter, many residents
are concerned about the suburb of Woodlands being split in the area
between the two proposed locality boundaries of Churchlands and the
new Scarborough electorate.
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It would be logical on both Local Government Boundaries and also on the number of electors

that Woodlands be placed as a whole in the Scarborough electorate area

With the development of ECU residential site, the population of the Churchlands electorate will
grow very rapidly and therefore it may make good sense to have the Woodlands suburb in the
Scarborough area also include Floreat Lakes into the Scarborough electorate as well.

Please find attached a petition from 109 people who believe that the suburb of Woodlands to

remain as a whole and be located in the Scarborough electorate.

Thank you for your consideration in this regard would rest the minds of many residents who

have lived in the Woodlands suburb for over thirty years

Kind regards

//C? Elizabeth Re
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